
Safe Halloween 2016 

 

What is Safe Halloween?   
Safe Halloween is a student/teacher driven activity that creates fun for all of our 

district’s children as an alternative to trick or treating outside. We provide games, 

candy, dancing, cup cake decorating, and other great activities for the kids.  Please join 

us. 

 

Who: All Huntington District Students Pre-K-6th grade 

When: Mon. October 31, 2016 from 4 pm-6 pm 

Where: Huntington High School 

Admission: one (or more) non-perishable food item, which will be collected at the 

door the front door. 

 
Remember. . .  

-Wear your costume. 

-All children must be accompanied by an adult or older sibling. 


